

## Republic of the Philippines

## Department of Education REGION XI

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO



Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

August 31, 2023

OFFICE MEMORANDUM OSDS/ADMIN-2023-067

To:

All Government Internship Program (GIP) Beneficiaries:

ANGELA G. CELO

ERJEN MAE N. ITANONG VANESSA G. BARRETE

ARIEL L. LOPEZ

- 1. Attached is an invitation from Neil Allan R. Baban, Provincial Director, Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE), Regional Office XI, Davao City, on the conduct of Bloodletting on September 15, 2023, at the Nabunturan Municipal Gym, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro.
- 2. Anent to this, you are hereby encouraged to join in the said activity on official time.
- 3. Widest dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is directed.

CRISTY C. EPE

Schools Division Superintendent



Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro

Contact No.0951-387-1728 (TNT); 0915-399-7779 (Globe)

Email Address: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depeddavaodeoro.ph

Doc. Ref. Code	PAWIM-F-019	Rev	00
Effectivity	09.12.22	Page	1 of 1



## Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND EMPLOYMENT Regional Office No. XI

Quimpo Boulevard, Brgy. 74-A Matina Crossing, Davao City 8000 ro11.dole.gov.ph | web.facebook.com/DOLER011 | (082) 227-4289

August 16, 2023

CRISTY C. EPE School Division Superintendent DEPED XI Nabunturan, Davao de Oro



## Dear Ma'am EPE:

Greetings from DOLE-DORFO!

The Department of Labor and Employment – Davao de Oro Field Office launches GIP Cares, a project for Government Internship Program (GIP) beneficiaries. This project provides a variety of activities such as Blood Donation, Mangrove Rehabilitation, and many others that will teach them the immediate impact of their actions on the lives of others. Encouraging them to actively participate in these various activities will help shape them into more responsible and compassionate future public servants who prioritize the well-being of others.

In line with this, we will hold a blood donation drive in collaboration with The Municipality of Nabunturan on September 15, 2023 at the Nabunturan Municipal Gym, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro. We would like to invite our GIP interns to participate in this activity. Furthermore, we would like to request that participating GIP interns will be on official time.

Our GIP focal person, Ms. Shalove E. Cruz, will closely coordinate with your office on this matter. Also, for reference, he can be contacted via phone 09124087255 or through email: ro11\_dorfo@r11.dole.gov.ph.

We hope for your positive response to this invitation.

Very truly yours,

NEIL ALLAN R. BABAN

Provincial Director







